
MEATH COUNTY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC EVENTS 

TARA SKRYNE PROPOSED LANDSCAPE CONSERVATION AREA  

PRE-DRAFT PUBLIC CONSULTATION STAGE 

Meath County Council is proposing to designate a Landscape Conservation Area.                                 
  To ensure that the views of the local communities are considered  at this stage of the 

process, the general public is invited to attend  informal public events.   

Information regarding the proposed  Landscape Conservation Area will be available 
for the public to examine at the public events. 

Venue, date and time as follows: 

 VENUE DATE TIME 

Skryne 

 

Scoil Cholmcille 

National School 

9th March, 
2010 

7 pm – 9 pm 

Tara Maguire’s  

Hill of Tara  

11th March, 
2010 

7 pm – 9 pm 

 

For further information please contact The Forward Planning Section, Meath County 
Council, Abbey Mall, Abbey Road, Navan, Co. Meath:- 

Phone No:    046/9097566 

Email address:   taralandscape@meathcoco.ie      

Web:       www.taralandscape.ie  


